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5th March 2014 
 
To whom it may concern 
 
 
I am pleased to advise you that the Governing Body of Preston Grange Primary School 
has decided that the school will become a Foundation School, with The North Tyneside 
Learning Trust, with effect from 1 April 2014. This decision was taken at the meeting of 
the full governing body on 27th February 2014. 
 
Governors wish to record their thanks to everyone who took the opportunity to comment 
on their proposals, which assisted them in making their decision. This is an exciting time 
for our school and we look forward to working with our trust partners. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
J Leadbitter 

 
Mrs J Leadbitter 
Chair of the Governing Body 
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